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ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Saturday, September 10 
5:30pm Joann Plog – Arthur Plog 
 
Sunday, September 11 
8:15am  Francesco Bizzarro – Mom and Brothers 
11:00am People of St. Stanislaus Kostka 
 
Monday, September 12 
9:00am Michael Glynn – Wendy Flynn  
 
Tuesday, September 13 
9:00am Intentions of Barbara Chase (L) – Dale Dydo 
 
Wednesday, September 14 
9:00am   Communion Service  
 
Thursday, September 15 
9:00am John Howkes  
    – Knights of Columbus, Florentine 
 
Friday, September 16 
9:00am Bart & Myrtle Oakes 
 
Saturday, September 17 
5:30pm Edward Waz, Jr. – Mom and Dad  
 

ST. STANISLAUS IS A TITHING PARISH  
God’s Plan for Giving 

 In return for the Lord’s generosity, our people 
returned to His Church the following 
September 4, 2016 + Parish Pay      $6014.00 
Capital Improvement                $1951.00 
Grocery card profits (last week)        $120.00 

Thank you for your continuing generosity that enables 
us to continue to serve the people of God. 

 
THIS WEEK’S SECOND COLL ECTION  

This is a good opportunity to help our brothers and sisters 
who suffered the devastation of the flooding in Louisiana  

 
 

**BIRTHDAY GREETINGS** 
 
September 11 
Kerri Barrett, Anthony Brenner, Nicholas Cesark, Michael 
Close, Steven Farrell, Carolyn Miller, Daniel O’Connor, 
Courtney Roe, Michael Zengen 
 
September 12 
Autumn Cook, Meghan Eagleton, Korey Hommel, Emily 
Keene, Brian McAmblay, John McFadden, Robert Sandford 
 
September 13 
Nancy Carrillo, Mario Colantuono, Kurt Gardner, Frederick 
Meyer, Jennifer Mills, Vincent Napolitano, Haiden 
Romaniello, Michael Treuhaft  
 
September 14 
Travis Angelo, Elyse DeGeorge, Isabella Diehl, Vincent 
DiGregorio, Jessica Fortin, Natasha Gurevich, Kenneth Hall, 
Jennifer Lasko, Eric Lloyd, Roberta Maggiacomo, Arthur 
Manfredo, Justin Martin, MaryJane McFarland, Dennis 
Rugar  
 
September 15 
Joseph Briccio, Tamara Conners-Pendergast, Michele 
Cussano, Katherine DiPalo, William Garcia, Ashley 
Giannico, Samuel Gonzalez, Laurel Hicks, Clare Hubbard, 
Alana Johnson, Laurie Meccariello-Buchal, Chloe Polotaye, 
Lina Powers, Anne-Marie Siligato, Michael Ticcony  
 
September 16 
Scott Barnes, Isabella Burda, Thomas Clark, William DiScala, 
Christian Jimenez, Jessica Keto, Michael McCaffery, Camille 
Nadel, Samuel North, Samantha Pascale, Nicole Riccardulli, 
Mary Winby, Landon Wood, Dominic Young  
 
September 17 
Rebecca Baker, Theresa Bleier, Stacie Catucci, Dawn Coyle, 
Rachael Engelhardt, Carolyn Field, James Hill, Fabian 
Kubilius, Rich Marchena, Gary Pietruszewski  
 

GROCERY CARDS 
As you may have seen, the Lagrange Hannaford is now a 
Tops Friendly Market.  We have contacted Tops regarding 
the grocery cards that we now have on hand.  Management 
has advised us that they will be accepting the Hannaford 
cards for one year.  We will also be contacting Tops to enroll 
in their grocery card program.   
 



TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY TIME 

 
“Rejoice with me because I have found my lost sheep.” – Luke 15:6 

 
***************************************** 

 
HARDY MUM FUNDRAISER COMING SOON 

The teen club will once again be selling beautiful Fall Hardy 
Mums.  This year, instead of pre 
ordering we will have the actual plants 
available for you to purchase. The cost 
for each plant is just $8 or four for $30 
and will come in a variety of colors.  
Please support the amazing teens in 
our parish and have a beautiful garden 

at the same time.  All proceeds will help with the cost of our 
annual conference in December.  
 

ST. STAN’S CROSSFFIT TEEN CLUB EVENT 
We would like to invite the members of our CROSSFFIT 
Teen Club to join us Friday, September 16th for the opening 
night of Pleasant Valley Weekend.  We will gather at 6:30 on 
the front steps of the church to watch the Motor Cycle 
parade.  Afterward we will journey down to the fair to enjoy 
the food, rides and community.  We would like to represent 
our parish and teen club so please wear the St. Stanislaus 
long sleeve tan shirt.  If you don’t have one please wear any 
tan shirt.  Please bring money for food and rides.  (We are 
checking into the cost of rides to give you all a better idea of 
what to bring.)    

MASS BOOK 
The opportunity to schedule announced Masses for the 
timeframe of January through June, 2017 is coming soon.  
We will open the book on Tuesday, September 20 during 
Parish Office hours.  
 

OUT AND ABOUT 
CAREGIVERS WORKSHOP: Partners in Diabetes 

Sister M. Ann Elizabeth Conference Center, located in The 
Atrium, on the first floor of MidHudson Regional Hospital 

SEPTEMBER 14, 3-4:30pm 
Join us for a discussion on the concerns and issues of people 
who are “care partners” for those with diabetes, including:  
what diabetes is and how it happens, lifestyle management 
and how it affects diabetes, checking blood sugars and what 
the numbers mean, problem-solving, goal-setting, 
communication, the stress of living with a chronic disease, 
and taking care of the caregiver.  This is a FREE 
presentation; however, space is limited.  Please reserve by 
calling (845) 483-555 
 

 

Mary, the Immaculate Conception, is the patroness 
of the United States with this title, declared so 
officially by the first Council of Baltimore in 1846. 
The following is an excerpt from a prayer written in 
the late 1700’s and has timeless application for us 
all.  

Most Holy Trinity, we put the United States of 
America into the hands of Mary Immaculate in 
order that she may present the country to you. 
Through her we wish to thank you for the great 
resources of this land and for the freedom 
which has been its heritage. Through the 
intercession of Mary, have mercy on the 
Catholic Church in America. Grant us peace. 
Have mercy on our President and on all the 
officers of our government. Grant us a fruitful 
economy, born of justice and charity. Have 
mercy on capital and industry and labor.  

Protect the family life of the nation. Guard the 
precious gift of many religious vocations. 
Through the intercession of our Mother, have 
mercy on the sick, the tempted, sinners—on all 
who are in need.  

Mary, Immaculate Virgin, our Mother, 
patroness of our land, we honor you and give 
ourselves to you. Protect us from every harm. 
Pray for us, that acting always according to the 
will of your divine Son, we may live and die 
pleasing to God.                              Amen.  

(Excerpt from a prayer attributed to Archbishop John 
Carroll, first bishop of the United States)  

 
WE REMEMBER: SEPTEMBER 11, 2001



 

LOOKING AHEAD: Want to do something different to prepare for Lent? 

I am considering the possibility of arranging a Pilgrimage to the Holy Land for 2017 at the request of a 
number of people. Right now, I am thinking of February of next year because the costs are better and it would 
make a great preparation for Lent when so many of the places we will visit on our trip become central to the 
life and death of our Lord. The problem I face right now is that there is not a lot of time to get ready and so, 
before I make plans and then might not get enough participants to make the trip a reality, I thought I would 
like to find out now how many parishioners would have a desire to go, so that we can find out the details 
including the costs. This does not involve a definite commitment from you at this time, but rather an 
indication that you are more than just “interested or curious”. There would be an informational meeting in the 
beginning of October to allow everyone to make their decisions. Here is what I am asking you now: If you 
think that you would seriously consider this trip, please do two things...call the Rectory and let me 
know and also talk to friends in and outside the parish who also might be interested. In the meantime, 
I will set up the meeting and get more details and will contact other parishes and ask them to “spread the 
word” for us. That way, if we have close to 25 interested people to start, we would be ready to go. Please think 
about this and pray over it and then help me spread the word. Keep in mind the fact that you are NOT 
making any final decision at this time, just a statement that you are more than just curious...Thanks 
for your help 

 

*******************************************************************************************
 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

The staff of our Faith Formation program would 
like to welcome you all back.  We hope our families 
have enjoyed a blessed and peaceful summer and 
that those memories will help us all get through the 
hustle and bustle of the next few weeks.  We are 
excited to share with our children and their 
families all of the wonderful things we have 
planned for the upcoming year.  Please take note of 
the following important dates for your calendar. 

 
 
Classes begin this week!  
Grades 1 – 6: September 13 & 14  
Grades 7 & 8: October 16 
Confirmation: September 26  
 
Parent Meetings 
Grades 1–6: Sept 20 & 21 @5pm & Sept 22 @ 7pm 
Grades 7 & 8: September 25 @ 12:15pm  
Confirmation: September 19 @ 6:30pm*  
   *Parent AND Candidate  
 
 
 

 
 
 
CATECHETICAL SUNDAY 

SEPTEMBER 17/18 
Please join us in welcoming 
and thanking the catechists 
who will be sharing their 
faith with our young people.  
At each of the Masses that 
weekend acknowledge and 
pray for all of our volunteers.   
 

 
ADULT FAITH FORMATION 

We are planning another book discussion at some point 
in the next few months: Letters to a Young Catholic 
by George Weigel.  It is well written in a readable style 
for “young Catholics, not so young Catholics, and all 
who are curious as to what it means to be a Catholic.” 
This book takes a tour of the Catholic world – 
interweaving landmarks and tales of integral people of 
the faith with Catholic teaching. 
If this is something that may interest you, purchase the 
book (easy to find online) and start reading.  Well worth 
it! 


